
Good Morning, 
  

I am writing this letter to show my support SB-365; thank you for taking the 
time to read it.  My name is Hunter Neubauer and I live in Bend, Oregon. My family 
and I own a vertically integrated craft cannabis buisness and are concerned about 
what is being proposed on hard working small buisnesses in the industry.  

  
I ask that you support SB-365.  It is really important that cannabis land uses 

previously approved are not subject to re-zoning that could cause non-conformance. 
I have spent countless hours volunteering my time to help create a system that is fair 
and equitable to the now legal cannabis industry and it seems that all that work is 
constantly under attack by small special interest groups. I am honestly quite 
disturbed by what we are dealing with in Deschutes County. Reckless elected officials 
lie and push their personal agendas against the legal cannabis industry that 
continues to bring real tax revenue to our state. PLEASE help us. 

  
 In additon to creating some very resonable protections for farmes in Deschutes 

County, supporting  SB-365 will remove the SDC fees in Deschutes County that are 
unreasonbly being charged on farms.  These fees should not be applied to a farmland 
regardless of the crop they grow and those fees create an unequal opportunity here 
in Deschutes County for cannabis farmers when compared to other parts of Oregon. 
Those fees also add to the burdensome process that Deschutes County has 
adopted.   
  
By supporting SB-365 you are supporting a fair and reasonable possibility that will 
make a big difference to myself, my family, and my community.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Hunter Neubauer  
  
_ 
--  
Hunter Neubauer  
Co-Founder and Chairman of the Board 
Oregrown, Inc. 
64575 Mock Rd. 
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